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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Following on from our Remembrance Day Service last week, the children were really 
thoughtful and respectful in assembly on Monday. They discussed why the poppy is 
a powerful symbol, looking at the importance of Remembrance through a soldier’s 
story.  Many thanks to our pupil librarians who set up a wonderful display in the 
library. 

 

Thank you also to all the children that dressed up 'spotty' today and donated to 
Children in Need. We hope you all have fun watching the events on TV and 
supporting this fantastic cause.  

 

We wish everyone a safe and happy weekend.  

Mr Blunt and Mr Warner 

 

 

Primary School Applications 
 

 

Was your child born between 1st September 2020 and 31st August 2021? 
 

Applications can now be made for a primary school place for entry in Reception class in 
September 2025. You must apply for your child’s place by 15th January 2025. 

 
You can apply for a school place online at: www.devon.gov.uk/admissionsonline 

 
If you cannot access the school admissions website, 

you can get more information by calling the Education 
Helpline on 0345 155 1019 to request a paper copy. 

 
Please contact the school office if you have any 

questions. 

http://www.devon.gov.uk/admissionsonline


 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Birthdays This Week 

Freya C,  Kenzie W,  Jacob B  &  Edie E. 

Happy Birthday from all at Eden Park!! 

Reception Class Vision 
Screening 

 

On January 8th, the Orthoptics 
Vision Screening Service are 

visiting school for Reception age 
children. A letter has been sent 

home this week.  
 

Please return the slip if you DO NOT wish your child to 
take part. Otherwise, we will assume you are happy for 

your child to be screened. 

You can apply via Devon Citizens 
Portal. Select the link for Free School 
Meals. It will ask you a few questions 
about your income and once you have 
answered the questions it will give you 
an instant response of whether you 
are entitled to Free School Meals or 
not.  If you are it will give you a code, 
this needs to be either emailed or 
shown to the Office 

 

Even if your child is in Reception to 
Year 2 and gets a universal free school 
meal, it is still important to apply as 
this is additional funding. 
 

 

 
 

Coats & Jumpers 

 

Although it has been mild of late, please make sure 
that children have always have their school jumper 
and a waterproof coat everyday in school. If there are 
any short term issues, just let the school know and we 
can provide a temporary solution. 

 

Christmas Fayre Poster Competition 
 

Win the chance of your poster advertising the school Christmas Fete as well 
as some festive biscuits!! It is 50p to enter & all entries must be in by 30th Nov.  
 

Please include: 3pm in School Hall, Christmas Fayre, 12th December.  
Please put your name and class on the reverse of your poster. 

School Cinema Trip 
Reception to Year 6 will be visiting the Cinema on Friday 13th December to See 
Elf. Letters have been sent home about the trip this week. The children will be 

leaving school at 9am prompt that day to walk to the cinema.  
 

The contribution of £3.50 can be paid in cash at Reception or via My Child At 
School (MCAS). Please can this be paid by Friday 6th December 2024. 



 
 

Attendance Information 
 

 

 

Upcoming Community Events 
 

 

 

 

Keep an eye out for our next newsletter on: Friday 22nd November 2024 

 



 



 

 



 


